
RMA South Canyon Staff Ride – 2024 
 

 
 

The Rocky Mountain Area South Canyon Staff Ride will be held May 14th and 15th, 2024 
in Glenwood Springs, Colorado. The participation and completion of a staff ride has proven to be 
an effective use of training, incorporating many elements of leadership, safety, fire behavior, 
communication, and lessons learned. 

TARGET GROUP: FFT2 to Agency Administrators will benefit from this experience. 

Registration is open through March 22nd, 2024. 

2024 South Canyon Staff Ride Registration Form 

Questions regarding the Staff Ride or registration can be directed to:  

Randy Jacks (rjacks@blm.gov) 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=urWTBhhLe02TQfMvQApUlAFRWn2hEUNEh91yPwZ-BXlURUNCRVNLWUxVOUZFUTlDR1RXWDRUNk5OSC4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=urWTBhhLe02TQfMvQApUlAFRWn2hEUNEh91yPwZ-BXlURDFSUVQxTDdaNExCUVk4T1BMVEsxRlJXRC4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=urWTBhhLe02TQfMvQApUlAFRWn2hEUNEh91yPwZ-BXlURDFSUVQxTDdaNExCUVk4T1BMVEsxRlJXRC4u

